
Pasuguan ng Republika ng
Pilipinas

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Krupp,

TEL AVIV, ISRAEL

Embassy of the Republic of
the Philippines

11 May 2009

e------
-I am-pleasea-tb- inform-you-thanhe-un\7eilin-g-of-m-e-"Open-Doors" -monumenrwill

be on Sunday, 21 June 2009, at 18h30 , at the Rishon LeZion Holocaust Memorial
Park.

The monument, honoring the Philippines' role in saving Jews during the
Holocaust and symbolizing the welcoming arms of the Filipinos to all Jews who sought
a safe haven, also celebrates although belatedly, the 50th anniversary of the
establishment of Diplomatic relations between the Philippines and Israel.

Erected with the generous support of people like you, we will be honored if you
could grace the unveiling ceremonies and join us in marking this historic event.

OPEN DOORS MONUMENT UNVEILING CEREMONY
Sunday, 21 June 2009, 18h30

Rishon LeZion Holocaust Memorial Park, Rishon LeZion

Thank you very much and we hope to see you.

Very truly yours,

Xlf2AfyT~~. HAMOY
Charge d'Affaires a.i.

Mr. and Mrs. Gary L. Krupp
President

Pave The Way Foundation
253 W 35th St. 15th Floor

New York, NY 1001-1907
Fax: +516 432 7561
Email: krupp@optonline.net
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